
 

WE INVITE YOU TO JOIN US: 

Wednesday, April 30, 2025 

1:00 PM – 3:00 PM PDT 

Brittany Miller 
Washington County Emergency Management Supervisor 

The views expressed by Brittany Miller are of her own and do not necessarily reflect the opinion of 
(Wells Fargo Advisors Financial Network) or it’s affiliates 

 

DISASTER PREPAREDNESS  

From a Financial Perspective 
Northwest Cedar Financial 

9755 SW Barnes Road, Suite 295 
Portland, OR 97225 

 

R.S.V.P. by April 23rd 
For questions, call Pam Bodell, Senior Branch Administrator, 

 503-886-8904 

PM-09272026-7790489.1.1 


